
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 11/17/2011 10:54:28 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Update

Here you go.

Michelle

From: Zanjani, Nick
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 11:59 AM 
To: Cianon, Paul; Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: RE: Update 
Importance: High

Paul and Michelle -

Attached is a draft agenda for Hill's December 7th town hall. The questions aimed at us are able to be 
lumped into three broad categories: (1) What is the CPUC doing post-San Bruno to better ensure 
pipeline safety?, (2) How can we be certain that CPSD has the resources necessary to ensure pipeline 
safety?, and (3) What kinds of actions can we anticipate seeing in the near future in regards to the 
regulation of pipeline safety operations?.

Still no confirmed location or PG&E participation.

Best,

Nick Zanjani | Legislative Liaison

CPUC | Office of Governmental Affairs

SB GT&S 0278440



770 L St, Ste 1250 | Sacramento, CA 95814

IPhone: 916-572-5860 | Fax: 916-327-1543

From: Zanjani, Nick
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 9:56 AM 
To: Cianon, Paul; Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: FW: Update

FYI.

Also, Hill now wants to do 7-9, not 6-8. PG&E attendance still not yet confirmed.

Nick Zanjani | Legislative Liaison

CPUC | Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L St, Ste 1250 j Sacramento, CA 95814

IPhone: 918-572-5880 | Fax: 916-327-1543

From: Castillo, Graciela [mailto:Graciela.Castillo@asm.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 5:59 PM 
To: Zanjani, Nick 
Subject: Update

Nick,

I just spoke with Assemblymember Hill and he mentioned that he has invited Senator Simitian, 
Senator Alquist, and Assemblymember Fong to participate in the informational forum. So far, 
Senator Simitian and Assemblymember Fong will be participating.

SB GT&S 0278441
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I will keep you posted.

Thanks,
Graciela

Graciela Castillo

Legislative Director

Assemblymember Jerry Hill

Office: (916)319-2019

(916)319-2119Fax:

SB GT&S 0278442


